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      BY E-MAIL  
 
July 17, 2013 
 
Mr. Dennis Threndyle  
14 Hurlingham Cr.  
North York ON M3B 2R1  
 
Mr. Randy Threndyle  
187 Scarboro Cres.  
Toronto ON M1M 2J6  
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re: Application by B2M Limited Partnership for an Electricity Transmitter 

Licence – Board File No. EB-2013-0078 
 

Application by Hydro One Networks Inc. for Leave to Sell Certain 
Transmission Assets – Board File No. EB-2013-0079 

 
Application by SON LP Co. to Acquire Partnership Interest in B2M Limited 
Partnership - Board File No. EB-2013-0080 

 
This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 5, 2013, in which you posed 
additional interrogatories on the Applicants’ responses to your original interrogatories in 
relation to the above referenced applications. 
 
The process for this proceeding was set out in Procedural Order No. 1, which did not 
include a provision for supplementary interrogatories.  
 
The Applicants’ submission is that the additional interrogatories that you have posed are 
restatements of issues previously raised and that the original interrogatories have been 
fully answered1.  
 

                                                 
1 See last paragraph of the applicants’ cover letter to their submission dated July 8, 2013 
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The Board notes that the posing of the additional questions is a departure from the 
procedural arrangement that has been put in place to provide parties with a common 
understanding of their procedural opportunities and obligations. Furthermore, the Board 
finds that the responses provided by the Applicants to the original interrogatories 
provide sufficient information upon which to base any arguments you may have and 
make a submission.   The Board therefore does not consider it necessary to compel the 
applicants to provide any additional responses.  
 
The Board wishes to remind you that submissions on the applications are due to be filed 
with the Board on or before July 18, 2013 pursuant to Procedural Order No.1 
 
Please direct any questions relating to the Applications to Gona Jaff, Project Advisor at  
416-440-7613 or e-mail, Gona.Jaff@ontarioenergyboard.ca.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
c:  All Parties to the Proceeding 
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